Juan Morado Jr.

eneSC 333 West Wacker Drive, Suite 1900
Chicago, IL 60606

Direct Dial: 312.212.4967

Fax: 312.757.9192
jmoradoi@beneschlaw.com

June 11, 2019

VIA FEDEX RECEBVED

Courtney Avery o
Board Administrator JUN 12ty 3
Health Facilities and Services Review Board

. , ILITIES &
Illinois Department of Public Health SEEVE%EI-S SQSIEW BOARD

525 West Jefferson Street, Second Floor
Springfield, Illinois 62761

Re: The Rehabilitation Institute of Southern Illinois, Project #19-021- Letter of
Support - Mark A. Kern, Chairman-St. Clair County Board

Dear Ms. Avery:

Enclosed please find a letter of support for Project #19-021, The Rehabilitation Institute
of Southern Illinois from Mark A. Kern, Chairman-St. Clair County Board.

If you have any questions or need any additional information regarding the project, please
feel free to contact me via phone at 312-212-4967 or via email at JMorado(@beneschlaw.com
You can also contact my colleague Mark J. Silberman, via phone at 312-212-4952 or via email at
MSilbermanibeneschlaw.com with any questions.

Very truly yours,

BENESCH, FRIEDLANDER,
COPLAN & ARONOFF LLP

oYy

Juan Morado Jr.
Enclosures

cc: George Roate, Project Reviewer

www.beneschlaw.com
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~ ST. CLAIR COUNTY BOARR:curs:

@ RECEIVED

REVIEW BOARD
_ 10 Public Square + Room B561 » Belleviile, llinois 62220-1623
MARK A, KERN . {618) 277-8800
CHAIRMAN <2 Fax (618) 825-2740
June 5 2019
Courtney Avery
Board Administrator

Health Facilities and Services Review Board
[linols Department of Public Health

525 West lefferson Street, Second Floor
Springfield, Hllinois 62761

RE: Application 19-021
The Rehabilitation Institute of Southern lllinois, LLC

Dear Ms. Avery,

This letter is to request support for The Rehabilitation Institute of
southern lllinois, LLC's Certificate of Need application to build a
comprehensive inpatient rehabilitation hospital in St. Clair County.

The residents of our region undoubtedly will benefit from the addition
of this acute comprehensive rehabilitation facility in St. Clair County and
is another important step in helping to provide patients and families
with convenient close to home specialized care.

I respectfully ask the Hlinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
to approve the application for The Rehabilitation Institute of Southern
lilinois in St. Clair County.

Sincerely,

Mark A. Kern
Chairman, St. Clair County





